
Halloween Candy Buy back 
to benefit 

Treats for Troops 
$1 per pound of candy 

 
WHERE: North Hampton Dental Group 

2 Juniper Road North Hampton, NH 03862 

WHEN: November 1, 2017 from 3 p.m. to 5 p.m. 

We will buy back Halloween candy from area kids during our Treats for Troops 
effort. 

Just drop by on Wednesday November 1, 2017 

from 3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. Kids will 

receive $1 for every pound of candy they turn in. 

We will also be raffling off an Oral B “Gunk Keep Out” 

Electric Toothbrush! 

 

Not only will this event help to limit the excess 

intake of sweets by kids, it will be shipped overseas to 

support our troops! 

Join us as we celebrate both Halloween and show our men and women in the armed forces 
that we care! 

For more information please call (603)964-6300 

 
This is not school sponsored.  


